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In Mr. Driscoll’s class we are going over the “
GOLDEN RULE” and learning how to be 
good friends to one another. We are learning 
about school and classroom rules. We are 
learning our daily routines and getting 
familiar with our academic schedule. In Math 
we are learning about the My Math program 
and in Language Arts we are learning about 
Fundations and Journeys. We are getting 
familiar with Children’s Authors starting with 
Shel Silverstein. 

    The Voice
There is a voice inside of you that whispers all day 
long, ÒI feel that this is right for me, I know that this is 
wrong.” No teacher, preacher, parent, friend or wise 
man can decide what's right for you - just listen to
 the voice that speaks inside. 
Shel Silverstein

The Basic Skills department has been 
working hard identifying students for the 
Basic Skills program as well as pushing into 
classrooms to become more familiar with 
ALL students.  Through DIBELS 
assessments, MAP testing, and teacher 
recommendations we hope to begin basic 
skills classes in early October.  We look 
forward to meeting our new students!!  We 
will begin with letter recognition and letter 
sounds for Kindergarten while first grade will 
continue to build on their reading and writing 
skills from Kindergarten as well as building 
on the sight word knowledge.

In Kindergarten with Mrs. Lodge's class, we 
are practicing letter identification and learning 
letter sounds.  We are also learning to count 
using one-to-one correspondence and 
practicing number writing. We are also 
having lots of fun getting to know each other 
during morning meeting.

Please encourage your child to 
demonstrate P.R.I.D.E. everyday.  I 
provide mont hly classroom lessons.  The 
theme for the month of September is 
P f or  Pat ience.  Oct ober  is t he mont h 
we focus on R for Respect.  We kick 
off the month with demonstrating ways 
to show our Respect by wearing the 
following each day:
Monday, Oct . 1:  ÒPut  a Lid on it !Ó  
Wear baseball cap.
Tuesday, Oct. 2:  “Team Up to Stop 
Bullying!”  Wear team shirt.
Wednesday, Oct. 3:  “Dress Your Best 
for Respect!”  Wear your best outfit.
Thursday, Oct. 4:  “Stomp Out 
Bullying!”  Wear silly socks.

During Red Ribbon  Week beginning 
October 22, students from Schalick 
High School will visit the classrooms 
and give short anti-drug presentations.

All students can be “Caught by the 
Eagle” for demonstrating P.R.I.D.E. in 
our school.  All teachers and staff can 
complete a form recognizing a student.  
Monthly assemblies are held in the 
cafeteria during lunch.  Recognized 
st udent s will r eceive a cer t if icat e.
Any questions or concerns, please e-
mail me at  t probasco@pit t sgrove.net .  
I  am at  Elmer  Monday t hrough 
Wednesday and Norma School 
Thursday and Fr iday.  I  look f orward 
to working with your child and you!

Cool Websi tes....
Check them out!

Math Pract ive:

xtramath.org
coolmath- games.com

Reading Practice:

disneydigi talbooks.go.com
www.spinandspell.com
ht tp:/ / www.star fal l .com

Just for Fun:

k ids.nat ionalgraphic.com
www.sproutonline.com/games
pbsk ids.org

For Parent/Guardians:

readingrockets.org
scholastic.com/parents/

School Quest ions, Comments or 
Suggestions...

Please Join us for our 
Koffe Clatch

10/ 3/ 18
8:00 -9:00 AM

BSI Math will begin in Kindergarten and 1st 
grade as students are identified. 
These students will receive additional small 
group instruction based on the day's lesson.
I look forward to working with your children. 


